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Hello House Committee on Judiciary, 

 

I am writing in opposition to HB2007. HB2007 only impacts the statistically most law 

abiding members of society who have elected to seek additional training and be 

subject to lengthy background checks and fingerprinting on regular basis. 

Statistically, this group of people are not committing crimes with a concealed 

handgun which demonstrates that there are no harms being reduced by this bill. The 

harms created by this bill include a patchwork of non-uniform regulations that 

individuals will now have to navigate at risk of criminal charges to go about ordinary 

day to day life. 

 

Thank you for considering my opposition to HB2007. 


